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UPDATE: The debris has been cleared and the road is no longer blocked. 
  

Portions of Southbound Highway  17 Blocked 

  
Chatham County, GA (April 28, 2020) – A portion of southbound Highway 17 is blocked and 
traffic is slow in the area after a dump truck lost its load and scattered a large amount of debris 
in the roadway. 
 
The lane is not closed, but portions are blocked on Highway 17 between Larchmont and Quacco 
Road by debris, and cleanup crews will soon be working in the area. It may take several hours to 
clear the roadway, so motorists are advised to use extreme caution in the area. 
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